
 

 

 
Norval Quarry Rezoning Application Stakeholder Update #7 
  
Further to Stakeholder Update #6, in which we advised that the Ministry of Natural Resources (MNR) had declared 
Brampton Brick’s Aggregate Resources Act (ARA) licence application complete, the City of Brampton now has 
copies of the materials submitted to MNR in support of the application. These materials are available for the public 
to review at the Planning Counter, 3rd floor of City Hall, during regular business hours.  Although not required, we 
recommend making an appointment to view the reports and/or speak with staff.  
  
For further information on the file, please contact Natasha D’Souza. 
  
Natasha D’Souza, MCIP, RPP 
Land Use Policy Planner III 
Planning, Design and Development 
City of Brampton 
2 Wellington Street W, Brampton ON L6Y 4R2 
Phone: 905-874-3861 Fax: 905-874-2099 
Natasha.D’Souza@brampton.ca  
  
  
  

 


